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Bishnah, Jammu, August 14: Under the leadership of Principal Dr. Shallu Samyal, 

Government Degree College Bishnah successfully completed the enrolment process for first-

year NCC cadets. 

To commemorate the occasion, a Tiranga Rally was organized by the newly enrolled cadets, 

accompanied by students and staff of the college. The rally reflected immense patriotic fervor, 

with participants proudly carrying the national flag and spreading the message of unity and 

national pride. 

The event was organized under the patronage of Sub. Maj. Daler Singh, ESM Hav. Ravi 

Kumar, and GCI Asha, with Dr. Kusum serving as NCC In-charge. 

Principal Dr. Shallu Samyal commended the efforts of the NCC officials, staff, and cadets for 

their dedication and enthusiasm, stating that such initiatives instill discipline, patriotism, and a 

sense of responsibility among students. 

 


